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BASE PAY AND PERKS IN 2012
In 2012, the average worker's salary is expected to rise by 3.4 percent, with the largest increase expected in the technology sector at a pay increase of 4.5
percent. Companies are also offering perks in order to help them both attain and retain employees, included in which are "perks" such as subsidized
education, free or subsidized meals, and housing relocation assistance.
Read the full article here:
2012 trends in base pay, perks: Do you stack up?

 


